
 
 

Bressingham and Fersfield Parish Council 
bandf.pc@outlook.com  

Clerk: Mike Mortimer, 1 Sycamore Close, Palgrave, IP22 1PF 

Telephone 01379 641909 
 

 

Monday the 5th of February 2024 at 7.15 

Meeting of the Parish Council at the Village Hall 

AGENDA 

 

 
1        Apologies 

      2        Declarations of Interests 

      3        To Agree the Minutes of the 22nd of December 

      4        Matters Arising from the Minutes 

 

***************************************************************************

10 minutes public speaking time 

*************************************************************************** 

 

       5      Planning   

       6      Communications 

       7      Allotment Field sub-committee report 

       8      Any Other Matters 

       9      Date of Next Meeting 

        

        

 

          
           Parish Clerk 



                                                                      
 

 

609 

 Bressingham and Fersfield Parish Council 
Minutes of the Meeting held on the 5th of February 2024  

 
   The meeting opened at 7.15pm 

     Present: Councillors, Chair,Dr A McMurray, Mrs S Barton and Mr W Hudson. Also present were District  

     Councillor Mr J Easter, several members of the public and the clerk  Mr M Mortimer 

 

    1         Apologies 

               None 

 

     2        Declarations of Interests 

               None. 

    

     3        To agree the minutes of the 22nd of December 2023. 

               The minutes were agreed and signed. 

 

      4       Matters Arising from the Minutes 

               Mrs Burroughes updated councillors on plans to add more names to the war memorial and asked for  

              The PC’s backing which it gave. 

 

Before Public Speaking Time Mr Hudson tendered his resignation. He explained that he had serious issues with 

the district and county council which he intended to voice and felt it improper to do so as a parish councillor. He 

then left. 

The meeting then being inquorate Dr McMurray apologised to members of the public and closed it. 


